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The Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office issued a statement on the Human Rights Council Commission of Inquiry on the situation in Israel, the West Bank, and Gaza.
An FCDO spokesperson said:
The UK has been clear that we oppose the open-ended nature of the Commission of Inquiry on the situation in Israel, the West Bank, and Gaza and its vaguely defined mandate.
The cause of advancing human rights in Israel and the Occupied Palestinian Territories is not served by the disproportionate focus on Israel. The UK is committed to improving the human rights situation in Israel and the Occupied Palestinian Territories. We are also a firm supporter of the Human Rights Council and believe strongly in its mandate to protect human rights and secure accountability for abuses wherever these occur. However, this Commission of Inquiry does not further these goals.
The UK remains fully committed to achieving a just and lasting two-state solution to the Israeli-Palestinian conflict.

